
BOARD OF
FIRE COMMISSIONERS

DISTRICT NO. 2
TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY

January 9, 2018

Chairman Greg Brass called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners
to order at 7:00 p.m.   The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the meeting was posted.

Roll call was taken as follows:
Mr. Goldstein Absent
Mr. Polo Present
Mr. Bailey Present
Mr. Allen Present
Mr. Brass Present
Mr. Parker Present
Chief Murray Present
President Berman Present

CORRESPONDENCE

Annual contract from Roux and Associates, Mr. Brass to sign and return.

FIRE PROTECTION STUDY

Dr. Harry Carter presented the final report, on the Fire Protection Study. Copies are available
upon request.  Commissioners to meet with Line Officers and Executive Board, next meeting, to
discuss.

CHIEF’S REPORT

’67 at Pine Belt Chevrolet in Lakewood to fix recall items.

’77 is running good.

’76 will go to Allied Diesel on Monday, January 22nd.

RADIO AND ALARM

New pagers are in and programmed.

Spillman is up and running, Chief Murray to set up training on January 24th.



BUILDING

Nothing at this time.

INSURANCE

No word on new workers compensation policy.

MAINTENANCE

Per the Chief all pumps have been drained, to prevent freeze problems.

NEW BUSINESS

Joe Panzarino asked the board for $73, to take a course at Middlesex Fire Academy, (Monmouth County
Fire Academy doesn’t offer the course), per Mr. Brass once the course is taken and completed, Mr.
Panzarino can submit a receipt for payment.

Vice President Panzarino asked the board to purchase a small refrigerator, a T.V and cable for Pond Road
firehouse, being that it is being utilized more now.  Board approved, Mr. Allen will handle this.

OLD BUSINESS

Mr. Brass met with Chief Murray and devised a spreadsheet of the members on whose qualified and
who’s not on what apparatus. Next step will be a training plan.

Chief Murray emailed the Ex-Chiefs about being on the committee for SOG’s.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeffrey M. Allen, Secretary
Board of Fire Commissioners
District 2


